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CenturyLink
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506
Seattle, Washington  98191
(206) 345-1568
Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Mark S. Reynolds
Director
Western Region Regulatory Affairs



July 13, 2011



David Danner, Executive Director & Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park Drive, SW
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:	Docket UT-061625 – Petition for Approval of AFOR
Qwest’s Washington Rural Broadband Expansion Final Report  

Dear Mr. Danner:

At paragraph 4 of Qwest’s Modified Proposal for an AFOR, it states:

At the end of the AFOR, for the review process, Qwest will file a report on broadband infrastructure development informing the commission about Qwest’s progress in implementing the infrastructure plan to deploy DSL in 100 percent of its wire centers and towards the goal of ensuring that wire-line high speed internet service is available to over 83% of customers in its Washington service area.

Please find attached, Qwest’s Washington Rural Broadband Service Expansion Final Report.  Pursuant to WAC 480-07-160(3), Qwest requests that the report be held confidential, as this document contain valuable commercial information, the release of which would be detrimental to the company.  A redacted version of the confidential document is also included with this filing.









Should you have any questions, please contact me at (206) 345-1568 or by e-mail at Mark.Reynolds3@centurylink.com.

Sincerely,



Mark S. Reynolds

MSR/ldj
Enclosures
cc:	All parties of record
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